
CONSIDERATION OF APPROVAL OF NEW BAND UNIFORMS FOR THE                       
2025 – 2026 SEASON

Action Item:

Our current band uniforms are 9 years old. Now would be an appropriate time to replace the 
uniforms with a change of directors and vision for the program. These uniforms will cost 
approximately $60,000. If approved, the approval of a related budget amendment to fund the 
purchase is required.

Superintendent’s Recommendation:

I recommend the Board approve the purchase of new band uniforms for the 2025-2026 season.

Suggested Motion:

I move to approve the purchase of new band uniforms for the 2025-2026 season.  


